
 
 

 

What is Right Track? 

Right Track connects Saint Paul youth with meaningful training, work and career 
exploration opportunities so they are better prepared to thrive in the workforce. 

Right Track was launched in 2014 by Mayor Chris Coleman in collaboration with Saint 
Paul Public Schools and the Saint Paul Area Chamber of Commerce to establish a 
pipeline of career development opportunities for Saint Paul youth. 

Right Track operates out of the City of Saint Paul Department of Parks and Recreation, 
building on the department’s long history of providing summer jobs for Saint Paul 
youth. 

 

 
Right Track Total Impact Numbers 

2028 Youth participated in Right Track 
207,722 hours worked 

$2,488,150 in earned wages 
 
 
 

2014  
608 youth worked 
82,306 hours and 
earned $618,538 in 
wages. 
 

2015 
609 youth worked 
87,046 hours and 
earned $762,362 in 
wages. 
 

2016 
811 youth worked 
118,370 hours and 
earned $1,107,250 
in wages. 

 
 
 

 

Right Track Total Impact Numbers 
2,028 youth participated in Right Track 

207,722 hours worked 
$2,488,150 in earned wages 

 


